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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
OF THE CITY OF PHOENIX, ARIZONA 

  COMMUNITY IMPACT FUND COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF PHOENIX, ARIZONA, 
COMMUNITY IMPACT FUND COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, August 27, 2014, at 1:00 PM has been canceled.  

For further information, please call Wendy Gutierrez at Voice/602-534-8679 or TTY/602-534-
5500.  
 
Date Posted: August 27, 2014 
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